
Submitter: Virginia Walters 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3971 

I am totally against this blatant attempt to bypass Lane County's LAND USE LAWS.  

They were established to protect lands and people from the damaging effects of 

dangerous usage.  This bill circumvents land use regulations by allowing a 

government body to do whatever they want on a piece of land that goes against the 

regulations for that piece of land. This is a bill to solely allow LANE COUNTY to 

construct a Waste Handling Facility in Goshen Oregon after receiving CLEAR NO 

FROM LAND USE HEARINGS OFFICIALS!  Short Mountain Landfill has 70 years of 

life left, per Lane County.   

This bill states that NO HEARINGS WOULD BE REQUIRED AND THAT ANYONE 

CHALLENGING WOULD BE REQUIRED TO PAY ALL ATTORNEY FEES FOR THE 

GOVERNMENT!! 

 

What a piece of work by the Dems, SHOWING US YOUR REAL COLORS!   


